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ADDENDUM

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to the United Nations
Office and other International Organisations in Geneva presents its compliments to the
Secretariat of the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and has
the honour to inform the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination
against Women that the delegation of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to the 45"
session of the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women
to be held in Geneva on 27 February 2010, will be composed as follows:

The Netherlands

Ms. Daphne de Wit Policy advisor,
International Policy
Department,
Ministry for Education,
Culture and Science

Mr. Wouter de Winther Press Officer of Minister for
Education, Culture and
Science

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of the Netherlands avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the Office of the High Commissioner for
Human Rights, the assurances of its highest ideration.

Geneva, 21 January 2009
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